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Positive Case in Holt County 
Public Service Announcement 

  
North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) has been made aware of an 

additional positive COVID-19 cases in Holt County. Through case investigation it has been 
determined that the case has been locally acquired from close contact. The case is currently in 
isolation.  NCDHD would also like to report an additional recovery in Antelope county. Updated 
case counts and totals are detailed below.  
 

A reminder as restrictions loosen in neighboring counties that it is still important to 
practice good hand hygiene, mask-wearing when social distancing can be difficult, and when not 
feeling well please stay home.  
 
 
Case count update as of 7/24/2020 at 3:00 PM: 78 Total Cases (TC), 61 Recoveries (R), and 1 
Death (D). A reminder that Total Case (TC) numbers are represented first, and of those total 
cases the number of Recovered (R) persons is represented second, and total case related Deaths 
(D) is represented third. 
 
Antelope: TC: 17 R: 14, D: 1            Keya Paha: TC:  0 
Boyd: TC: 1, R: 1                                Knox: TC: 29 R: 27 
Brown: TC: 0                                      Pierce: TC: 17 R: 11 
Cherry: TC: 4 R: 1                              Rock: TC: 2, R: 2 
Holt: TC: 8 R: 5 
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